

12 December 2012

Fuad Bazerbashi Chairman Association of Syrian Certified Accountants

Dear Mr. Bazerbashi

## **AOSSG Membership**

The Asian-Oceanian Standard-Setters Group (AOSSG) considered the membership application (dated 22 November 2011 and 6 September 2012) of the Association of Syrian Certified Accountants (ASCA) at its 4th Annual Meeting that was held on 28-29 November 2012 in Kathmandu, Nepal.

I am delighted to confirm that members at the annual meeting have approved the ASCA's application to become a member of the AOSSG.

The membership shall be valid upon accepting the AOSSG Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) enclosed with this letter. Please sign and return a copy of Appendix A of the MoU to the AOSSG Secretariat via post or e-mail.

Australian Accounting Standards Board (Attention: Christina Ng) Level 7 600 Bourke Street Melbourne Victoria **AUSTRALIA** 

If you have any questions about your membership or the MoU, please contact me (kstevenson@aasb.gov.au), the Vice-Chair, Clement Chan (clementchan@bdo.com.hk), or the AOSSG Secretariat, Christina Ng (cng@aasb.gov.au).

Yours faithfully,

Kevin M. Stevenson

Chair, Asian-Oceanian Standard-Setters Group

Encl: (1) AOSSG MoU; (2) Appendix A MoU Acceptance

www.aossg.org

chair@aossg.org vice-chair@aossg.org